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~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
1. State and Local Government Elections 24 March and 28 April

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
LGAQ has described the 28th April date for local government elections as the “least, worst option.”  With the State Government deferring the move into caretaker mode until mid-February, and a likely higher than usual turnover of elected representatives at each election, qldwater members can expect an extended period of uncertainty around political decision making for a while. 

There are a number of technical programs currently underway that are likely to be impacted by the timing of the election announcements. For example programs, including Q-WRAP will have delays to some milestones but will continue with other work in the interim. The water connections week and the two associated mini-conference and regional taste tests now fall the week after the local government election. This change has been factored into the planning of the event which hopefully will provide a good opportunity to discuss “ongoing challenges and new beginnings”.

qldwater has maintained technical briefings with regulators and worked with LGAQ to provide input into policy recommendations for the major parties, passing on members’ suggestions and the strategic directions set by our Reference Groups and expert panels. We have also been working with LGAQ to enhance the water and wastewater content in the new councillor training program, a long-standing request from numerous members.  

Please also note the wealth of accessible information available on our new website for people new to your organisation including our industry induction program at http://www.qldwater.com.au/Skills_Water_Industry_Induction.  Members are welcome to offer suggestions for new or improved resources at http://www.qldwater.com.au/member_suggestions.

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
2. Reminder - Charleville Water Conference – 16 February

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
A reminder that Early bird registrations for the Charleville Water Conference close on 9 February.  The conference, hosted by Murweh Shire Council is being held in conjunction with the Orica Best of the Best Queensland Water Taste Test South West Regional Final.  The conference is open to all and will provide an opportunity to get an update on recent changes to the water industry and also to provide feedback on issues that are affecting Queensland water businesses.

Please visit our website for more details, program, and registration form - http://www.qldwater.com.au/Water_Taste_Test_and_Conference_South_West 

This event promises to be a great networking opportunity for everyone in the region, so we urge you to come along and enjoy the day – and don’t forget to bring a water sample and have a go at the Best of the Best Water Taste Test.  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
This message may be passed on to interested individuals and organisations.
To add your name to the distribution list, email “subscribe” to hgold@qldwater.com.au
To remove your name from the distribution list, email “unsubscribe” to hgold@qldwater.com.au 
Visit qldwater at www.qldwater.com.au 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
